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To: wastecomments
Subject: Plastic containers

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns

Plastic really has to be banned at source especially in supermarket aisles where meat, poultry, yoghurts, dairy tubs,
bags of chips, frozen foods are wrapped individually in plastic trays, covered with cling film.

As consumers we are powerless to control the scourge of packaging and we are also the endgame victims who have
to find places to put all this waste.

Plastic bottles of water, soft drinks and countless other items are packaged to suit big manufacturing plastics
companies who are not considering the environment or the global warming caused by the pollution of our seas,
lakes and rivers.

Therefore this scheme is basically only applying a plaster to a terminally sick planet requiring life support. What
bigger plans has this government got to reduce the amount of plastic being created and discarded every day?

We need to banish it for good.

Yours sincerely






